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5 November 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
BEE–THEMED MUFTI DAY & NUDE FOOD DAY 
 
As part of our Think Share Act program, student groups undertake investigations into important 
issues relating to our environment and sustainability.  Last week students in the Think Share Act - 
Bee Group put forward a request for permission to hold a mufti-day to raise awareness about the 
plight of bees and the important role they play in ecological systems. 
 
 

On Friday 27 November the Bee Group from Think Share Act will be holding a Bee-
Themed Mufti Day to raise the awareness of bees at our school.  We ask staff and 
students to wear clothes coloured yellow, black or blue.  Students are invited to 
make a gold coin donation to raise money to buy more plants and flowers and bee 
hotels to attract Native Bees.  Please note, that it is not compulsory to make a 
donation. 
 
Thank you for supporting our initiative. 
 
 
Students from the TSA Bee Group 

 
 
Our  Think  Share  Act  –  Waste  Warriors  will  be  holding  a  second  NUDE  Food  Day  on  Friday  
27 November.  We hope to have the support of families to pack fruit break, recess and lunch 
foods without packaging that is thrown away.  Please ensure that all reusable packages and 
containers used as an alternative have clear name labels so they too don’t become our landfill. 
 
Please support our Think Share Act - Bee Group and Waste Warriors with a gold coin donation if you 
are able and by using reusable packages and containers. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr Damien Feneley 
Principal 
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